Corrigendum Notice

The last date of submission of applications for the post of Director (Finance) against advertisement number Notification no. UPMRC/HR/Appointment Director (Finance)/2020 dated 13.3.2020 is extended from 13.4.2020 to 30.4.2020 due to ongoing lockdown in the Country on account of COVID 19 virus. 

The candidates may send the signed scanned copy of their application for the post at the email ID : cslmrcl@gmail.com. This will help in processing of their applications by the time original copy of the same are received. 





Notice
25.3.2020

This is with reference to the Ministry of Home Affairs GoI Order no.  40-3/2020-D-dated 24.3.2020 on the measures taken by Ministries / Department of Government of India, State/Union Territory Government and State / Union Territory Authorities for containment of COVID-19 Epidemic in the Country that the offices of the Offices of GoI, Public Corporation shall remain closed.

The above containment measures will remain in for a period of 21 days w.e.f. 25.3.2020

On account of above the Competent Authority has advised that employees of the Company will work from home and it will be ensure by HoDs  that all important works not be effected on account of this. All Employees of the Company shall be available on phone and if required in case of emergency to attend the office, except minimum bear Operation staff  for maintenance of the Operation system.

Shri Kumar Keshav, MD UPMRC stated that such stringent actions have now become inevitable to guard ourselves from this pandemic.  Let us all co-operate and help fight Coronavirus collectively. It is the time to support each other and be patient without creating panic during this outbreak of Corona Virus.

Kindly inform other colleagues who are not in group.

Cs Pushpa
Company Secretary
UPMRC



